
What an action packed half term we have had in EYFS! 

We have been so busy and had so many exciting days but the highlight of our 

half term would have to be our special visitor. The tiger came to tea and the 

children thoroughly enjoyed it. We came to school dressed in our special party 

clothes and made cakes and sandwiches for our very own tea party. We had to 

make sure that the tiger did not eat everything by teaching him how to share. 

We taught the tiger how to be well mannered and polite at our party and we 

think she enjoyed it too! Afterwards the children enjoyed re-creating our tea 

party and showing off their lovely manners in the home corner too.  

 

 

 


